
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, 
carried-out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 11, 2015, and executed by FHWA and ODOT. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Name: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address (optional, but preferred): ___________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address (Include P.O. Box #): _____________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zipcode: __________________________________________________________ 

(Comment sheets with illegible or missing contact information will not receive a response) 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________
_________________________________________ 
 

Thank you for your participation in the Public Involvement Process. 
 

Comments can be sent via email to philobridge.mceo@rrohio.com 
 

Or mailed to Muskingum County Engineer, 155 Rehl Road, Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

MCEO 
MUSKINGUM COUNTY 

ENGINEER’S OFFICE 

Please provide us your comments on the proposed improvement of the 
Philo-Duncan Falls Bridge over the Muskingum River. 

Comment Sheet 
Philo-Duncan Falls Bridge 
Public Information Website 
June 16, 2016 
(Comments Due by July 16, 2016) 


